
 

 

Thursday 20th December 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Term 3 Curriculum Letter 
Terms 1 and 2 

Fantastic Fairgrounds 
 
 

Term 3 and 4 
War Heroes 

Term 5 and 6 
Going Global 

 
 
 

 
Year 6 have had a fantastic term and have been recognised for their kind and thoughtful nature. 
They were able to provide essential gifts for the homeless shelter this Christmas and have all 
been excellent role models. 
Next term, we will be following a unit of learning that focuses on ‘World War Two.’  
Throughout this topic, we will be learning all about the history and geographies of the war while 
also focussing on specific war time heroes and evacuees. Please see overleaf for details of our 
exciting evacuee day! 
 
Homework expectations include reading at least three times a week and completing a weekly spelling sheet. In 
addition, children will need to complete one piece of English and Maths homework per week, which should be 
handed in every Thursday. To support learning at home your children will have login details for Office 365. 
Please can we stress the importance of your children completing their home learning, spellings and reading 
during the run up to assessments in May. 
 
Next terms family home work is to create a find out information about your children’s most distant relatives! 
Be as creative as you can and don’t forget there is a Smyth’s’ Toy Voucher up for grabs!  
  
As we move closer to the Key Stage 2 assessments in May, thank you in advance for ensuring excellent 
attendance; every day really does count, so 100% attendance is vital please. 
 
P.E this term will be on a Tuesday for all of the Year 6 classes. Please make sure your child has their P.E Kit and 
appropriate footwear in school at all times. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Miss Bartlett, Mr Walters, Mr Kumar and the Y6 team. 
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To kick start next terms Topic, Year 6 will be taking part in an ‘Evacuee Experience Day’. During 
this day the children will get to experience first-hand what it was like to have been an evacuee 

during World War Two. 
 

The evacuee day will take place on Monday 14th January 2019 and we would very 
much like to make the experience as real as possible for the children. To do this, it 
would be fantastic if the children could come dressed in role as a WW2 evacuee.  

 
To begin the days learning, we will be splitting the children into small 
groups to take part in some fantastic activities. In order to make this day a 
success, we would be grateful if any Parents/Carers would be willing to join 
us for part of or the full day to support the activities that will be taking 
place. You would be working with a group of children (not your own child) 
and an Ernesettle member of staff and will help us to make the day as 
inspiring as possible!  
 

Please return the slip below if you are able take part in some or all of our Evacuee Experience Day.  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  
Year 6 Evacuee Day – Monday 14th January 2019 

  
I ………………………………………..…………….………  am able to attend and support the morning/afternoon/all of the Year 

6 Evacuee Day – Monday 14th January 2019. 
 
 

 

  
Signed …………………………………….… (Parent/Carer)                                                  Date ………………………….……  

  


